Lead Team Digest July 2018


MUMC’s Lead Team met on Monday, July 23. Those in attendance were Andrew Beverley (Lead Team Chair), Pastor Fred, Pastor Charity, Trustees: (Chair) Don Gruenewald, Staff/Parish team members: Trudy McManus (Chair), Kevin Begley, and Lisa Lenoir, Finance Team: Larry Swindle and Chris DeMoss, Lay Members to Annual Conference: Bryan Hartnagel, Charles Sampson and Betsy Vicente, Lay Leader Mark Dressler, and Treasurer Barbara Johnson. Guests were Dave Babel, Madi Denton, Phyllis Miller and Kate Stull.

July’s meeting began with a tour of the renovated children’s facility and a celebration of the nearly-completed project. Kate Stull has done a fabulous job of overseeing the task force, and the updated facility will be ready for fall kick-off. An open house and art show is scheduled for the evening of August 10th, with a ribbon-cutting at 5:30. We hope you’ll join us!

With the completion of the children’s ministries project and the upcoming schedule change on August 12th, we’re ready for you to share your gifts by teaching a class or leading in some other way; see Linda Leist to find out more!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dave Babel and Phyllis Miller spoke to the Team on behalf of the Prayer Garden committee. The influx of pet owners in the surrounding apartment complexes has introduced a waste issue in the courtyard. We are looking for community-friendly ways of keeping our green space clean for all.

College Ministries director Madi Denton shared her vision for the upcoming year and requested assistance in furnishing CLC106 which will be dedicated for college ministry use. The Team voted unanimously to allow college ministry funds to be used to help ready this space for our students. The new look location will be visible to anybody passing by on Ninth Street, so we’ll have free advertising to invite new people in!

Pastor Charity reported on the new worship service planned for the fall and celebrated that 25 people have already agreed to be a part of the launch team. They are investing in the community by serving at the Back to School health fair this Saturday There’s still room for YOU to support this ministry if your heart calls you to do so. See Pastor Charity for details!

Pastor Fred and Don Gruenewald shared several projects with the team, including new flooring in the Whittler hallway, planned flooring outside the elevators, and completion of the carpeting in the church office suite. We want our facility to look as welcoming as the friendly faces of MUMC, and these updates provide visible signs that we care about our church and its people!


How is your heart calling you to serve?
